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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 

Eid Celebration in School- 

Monday 18th June  

 

EYFS Sports Day- Wednesday 4th 

July  

 

Transition Afternoon- Wednesday 

18th July (parents/carers in 9:00am) 

 

Visit to the Ice Cream Parlour- 

Date TBC 

 

Last Day of Term- Friday 20th July 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Rainbow Fish -  retelling the story using 

pictures, labelling sea creature story characters and writing a 

letter to the rainbow fish.  

Maths Focus:  Exploring  solving simple number problems, 

specifically counting two sets of objects together and one more.   

Phonics Focus:  Phase 2 letters ( n, m, u ck) and tricky words 

‘she’, ‘he’, ‘me’ and ‘be’.  Practising reading CVC (consonant-

vowel-consonant) words and writing CVC words / short phrases.   

Understanding of the World:  Exploring floating and sinking and finding out about the 

habitats of sea creatures. 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Wall in Nursery- Keep bringing in any fantastic work that your 

children have completed, or any special news you wish to tell us about. 

These can be then stuck on the family wall as and when you want to. If 

you want to tell us about some exciting news, please feel free to fill out a 

‘Parent Postcard’. These can either be picked up from the Nursery or from 

the main school office. 

Reading Books- Please remember to bring in your child’s reading books 

(Ladybirds—Wednesday; Butterflies—Thursday) and sign their reading 

record book. 

Change of Clothes- Can you please ensure that your child has a change 

of clothes hung on their peg. 

Creative Resource Donations- To enhance your children’s learning we 

need lots creative resources. We would appreciate any contributions to 

fund this. 

Show and Tell- On Friday we have ‘Show and Tell’, when children can 

bring in something from home to share and talk about.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Parent Postcards: 

Remember to pick up a postcard! You will find these next to our 

family wall. Please take one and share some exciting news with us!  

Can you draw and label your favourite 

sea creatures and then bring them in 

to share? 


